
UPCOMING EVENTS

PAST EVENTS

FEBRUARY 2024 / MARCH 2024

February was a busy month at Scott Collegiate.
February 2 - Semester 2 began
February 12-16 - Staff Appreciation Week was
celebrated with fun and games to recognize
our amazing staff
February 14th - Pack the Den to cheer on our
Junior Boys Basketball Team
February 19-23 - We had a week off of school
The Rock Tournament hosted dozens fo
schools in a basketball tournament.

THE ROCK TOURNAMENT
Congratulations on the successful
basketball tournament! Everyone’s
dedication and skill made it a
memorable event. The teamwork,
determination, and passion
displayed reflect the true spirit of
the sport. Whether a player, coach,
or fan, your contributions added to
the excitement. Cheers to the
victories, camaraderie, and
memories created during this
fantastic basketball journey! Well
done to all!

March 7 - Grade 10s will head to CRP to learn
about the opportunities available to them
March 13 - Open House for grade 8s
March 11 - No school
March 21 - Blood Donation Day
March 27 - 3 Way Conferences 
March - No school as we head into the Break



CLUBS
Student Leadership Council had an
awesome start up! The strong team is
busy planning many activities.
Gamer club Wednesday at 3:15-4:30,
multiple online playing devices
Beading club Nihtâwihcikewin Club
(Honoring the Imaginative Spirit):

Nih-TAH-wih-chi-kee-win
3:14-4:15 pm every Wednesday
Rainbow club is back and better than
ever. See Ms. Hodson or Ms. Clake
for more info!

Rainbow club is back and better than ever.
See Ms. Hodson or Ms. Clake for more info!
Cooking club is just about to start up. See
Mr. Katchuk for details
DND club finished their first campaign and
is in the process of ramping up for another

SPORTS
Basketball season is wrapping up with
another successful year behind them!
Congrats to our players and coaches
for their efforts this season.
Badminton is starting up soon. Be sure
to sign up and join us this season on the
court.
Our Unified Basketball Team is starting
up this month. Teamwork and respect
are the name of the game

PATHWAYS
We hosted our prospective grade 8's visit to try
our the 4 pathways that they will be able to take
in their high school careers.

Our grade 12's start their work experience this
month. Wish them luck as they head off into the
work force. 



EDSBY

Stay up-to-date on marks,
attendance, and all things school-
related by logging into your Edsby
account on a regular basis!

The Scott Community Council (SCC)
meets once a month at 4 PM to discuss
all things school related. Please contact
our principal Rhonda Haus at (306) 523-
3500 to join!

GUARDIANS

POLICE ACADEMY

We are currently accepting registrations for the 2024-2025 school year! If you are in
grade 8 and are interested in attending our program in grade 9 next Fall, please view our
webpage. Applications are linked!

Check out our website for more 

 @scottcollegiate
@scottpoliceacademy  

 @scott_academyScott Police Academy 

All future wolves are welcome to
tour the school and learn about
their future high school
experience on Wednesday,
March 13th from 4:00 - 5:30 PM

Soup and Bannock will be served
at 5:00 PMO
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https://sites.google.com/rbe.sk.ca/scott-police-academy/home
https://sites.google.com/rbe.sk.ca/scott-police-academy/home
https://www.instagram.com/scottcollegiate/
https://www.instagram.com/scottpoliceacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/scottpoliceacademy
https://www.facebook.com/scottpoliceacademy

